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SEE YOUR EMAIL FOR 
MEETING ID AND LINK 

 

Today’s Presentation 

Today we welcome 
Joshua Marquardt, 
Vice President,  
Art City Wraps. 

Joshua is an 
accredited wrap 
installer through 
Avery Dennison 
Corporation and 
3M Manufacturing 
Company. He is 

active in the Wrap community and has 
attended national and international 
wrapping competitions. 

Oshkosh's first 
outdoor gallery 
launched on 
Saturday, June 6 in 
Downtown 
Oshkosh. 

The Mini Mural 
Project features the work of 20 talented 
local artists on exterior walls throughout 
Downtown Oshkosh. Small scale digitally 
printed art were installed (by Joshua) on 
exterior walls. Visit each art piece and 
keep a safe distance from your fellow art 
lovers!  

Thank you Joshua! 

https://www.artcitywraps.com  

https://www.visitoshkosh.com/mini-mural-
project/  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As my Rotary 
presidency 
comes to an 
end, I would 
like to thank 
everyone for 
another great 

Rotary year.  Together, we endured some 
tough times in the past twelve months 
such as Kris Villars passing and COVID-
19, but we also had many fun times like 
the Perfect Pair Dinner, the Family 
Connection Christmas Party and our 
socials to name a few.   

I would like to thank the Board for stepping 
up to provide leadership to this Club and 
donating their time and energy.  I would 
like to thank Nate and Tom for providing 
me counsel and Craig for providing 
guidance to this Club.  I cannot thank 
Karlene enough for all of the hard work 
that she has done this past year: getting 
the room ready for the meeting, checking 
people in, putting together the PowerPoint 
slides, writing the Hub, etc.  She was 
always the first person to arrive and the 
last person to leave.   

Lastly, I would like to thank the Club for 
giving me this opportunity to serve as your 
Club President this past year.  It was a lot 

of work, but because of 
the people in this Club, I 
really enjoyed my year 
as president.  I look 
forward to Jessica’s 
year as president and 
Mike’s year after 
that.  The Club is in 
good hands for the 
future. 

 

Todd Slagter 

SWR President 2019-2020 

 

 

SW Rotary Website 

oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org 
(currently under re-construction) 

The District Website 
rotary6270.org 

Rotary International Website 
rotary.org 

 

Oshkosh Rotary Southwest 

The 
Hub 

2019 - 2020 Board 

President  Todd Slagter 
President Elect Jessica Benesh 
Past President Nate Olson 
Secretary  Karlene Leatherman 
Treasurer  Kathy Hanson 
Sergeant-at-Arms Tom Kloeckner 

 

Avenues of Service 

Club:  Becky Metz & Griffin Pollnow 

Community: Mike Vaughan & Jeff Krueger 

International: Nick Hahn & Bill Thimke 

New Generations: Marcus Butts & Kari Seefeldt 

Vocational: Vicky Redlin & Gretchen Herrmann 

 

Committees 

Foundation:  John Westphal & Matt Bakalars 

Membership:  Nate Olson & Autumn Urban 

Programs:  Kari Seefeldt 

Public Relations:  Vicky Redlin 

Greeters / Invocations: Sue Schnorr 
 

District 6270 

  District Governor: Steen Sanderhoff 
  Area-B Asst Governor: Karen Schibline 

RI President:  Mark Daniel Maloney 

https://www.artcitywraps.com/
https://www.visitoshkosh.com/mini-mural-project/
https://www.visitoshkosh.com/mini-mural-project/
http://www.oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org/
http://rotary6270.org/
http://www.rotary.org/
https://www.facebook.com/oshkoshrotarysouthwest/?fref=ts


           

 

Volume 47, Issue 52 – June 24, 2020  The Hub - Rotary Club of Oshkosh Southwest 
 

 

Page 2  PO Box 1202, Oshkosh WI 54903-1202 
 

 

 

New Hub Editor 
It has now been nearly 4 
years since I have been 
doing The Hub.   
(8/13/16 – 6/24/20)   
I’ve really enjoyed every 
minute.   

However, I don’t want to have all the fun. 
With new beginnings, come new changes.  
Next week 7/1/2020, the start of a new 
SWR presidential year, Vicky Redlin will 
be the new Hub editor. 
Thanks all!   

Karlene Leatherman, Secretary 

 

New Member 

Welcome our newest  
“Red Badge” 

Southwest Rotarian 

Adam BellCorelli 

 

Former Members 

The following individuals 
left our club since January 
2020. 

Dawn Benesh 
Shelly Van Skyhawk 
Bill Bowman. 

Thank you for your Service Above Self 

 

Beautification Awards 

Do you know of a home or business who 
could join this group? 

 
The Community Environmental and 
Beautification Committee is looking for 
candidates for this year’s awards. 

Send a photo, address or business name 
to Vicky Redlin or Tom Weber. 

Nomination deadline Aug 31. 

 

Changing of the Guard 
 Changing of the 
Guard 
 
Will be delayed 
due to Covid-19. 
 
Stay tuned for new 
date. 

 
 

 

Rotary 
International 
President-elect 
Holger Knaack 
is encouraging 
Rotarians to 
seize the many 
opportunities 
Rotary offers to 

enrich their lives and the communities they 
serve. Knaack, a member of the Rotary Club of 
Herzogtum Lauenburg-Mölln, Germany, 
revealed the 2020-21 presidential theme, 
Rotary Opens Opportunities, to incoming 
district governors at the Rotary International 
Assembly in San Diego, California, USA, on 
Jan 20.  Rotary isn’t just a club for people to 
join, but rather “an invitation to endless 
opportunities,” said Knaack, who becomes 
president on Jul 1. He emphasized that Rotary 
creates pathways for members to improve their 
lives and the lives of those they help through 
service projects. 
“We believe that our acts of service, big and 
small, create opportunities for people who need 
our help,” Knaack said. He added that Rotary 
creates leadership opportunities and gives 
members the chance to travel the world to put 
their service ideas into action and make lifelong 
connections. “Everything we do opens another 
opportunity for someone, somewhere,” said 
Knaack. 

Changing for the future 
Knaack also urged members to embrace 
change so Rotary can expand and thrive. 
Rather than setting a specific target for 
increasing the number of members,  

Knaack said he’s asking clubs and districts to 
think about how to grow in a sustainable and 
organic way. He wants clubs to focus on 
keeping  current members engaged and adding 
new members who are the right fit for their club. 

 

Live and In-Person 

Let’s follow Jessica 
back to the Best 
Western. 

 Plans are in the 
works to return to in-person meetings 
beginning next week Jul 1.  

 Watch your email for guidelines. 

 

 

 
“We need to stop thinking of new members 
as people we can mark down as statistics 
and then forget about,” Knaack said. “Every 
new member changes us a little bit. That 
person brings a new perspective, new 
experiences. We need to embrace this 
constant renewal. We will grow stronger as 
we learn from new members.” 

Knaack pointed to Rotary’s Action Plan as a 
compass that can guide clubs as they evolve. 
He recommended that every club have a 
strategic plan meeting at least once a year. At 
that meeting, clubs should ask where they want 
to be in five years and how they can bring more 
value to their members. 

Knaack also wants to see more women in 
leadership roles and see Rotaractors play an 
integral role in how new clubs are formed and 
run. He encouraged district leaders to create 
new club models and rethink what it means to 
be in Rotary, and allow young people to be the 
architects of these new clubs. “We have to be 
open to new approaches, and creating unique 
clubs for younger people is just part of the 
solution,” said Knaack. “Let Rotaractors decide 
what kind of Rotary experience works best for 
them. These young people are bright, 
energetic, and they get things done.” 

In stressing the need for Rotary members to 
embrace change, Knaack noted that time won’t 
slow down for Rotary: “We will not let rapid 
change defeat us. We will capture this moment 
to grow Rotary, making it stronger, more 
adaptable, and even more aligned with our core 
values.” 

 

 

2020-21 Presidential Theme 


